
Take a survey and let us know about your WIC experience. 

You can help improve WIC! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cumberland County Department of Public Health 

is conducting a survey on the WIC program. 
 
 

The survey will take about 10 minutes to complete. 
 

Your participation in this survey is valuable and voluntary. Your information will be kept private. 

If you are a current WIC participant, your answers will not change your WIC benefits. 
 

The first 50 responses will receive a $10 gift card. 

 

How to take the survey: 

Scan the QR code to the right 

Or use the link here: https://bit.ly/CumberlandPriorityPopulationSurvey 

 
 

https://bit.ly/CumberlandPriorityPopulationSurvey

